
 

                    Class 5 Round-up – 22/7/23 

Wow what a year!  What can I say?  It has been an absolute privilege to take your children through 

their final year at Lea Endowed!  There have been highs and lows in what has been a busy but 

wonderful year! The children are all very special and I am very proud of them.  Lea Endowed will miss 

them all a lot! I hope they continue to flourish at high school and that they take with them, amazing 

lessons, and memories from Lea.  Remember children to ‘LET YOUR LIGHT SHINE’ in all you do   

I wish our ‘Class of 2023’ every success in the future.   

 

As you already know, I am also leaving Lea Endowed at the end of this academic year, after six 

wonderful years of teaching, in a truly remarkable and special place. This school and your children 

will always hold a special place in my heart. Thank you to each and every one of you for the lovely 

gifts and well wishes.  It really does mean a lot 😊  

 

I hope you all have a peaceful and relaxing summer break. 

 

Highlights this half-term  

 

The SATs results are in, and they were absolutely amazing!  All that hard work certainly paid off!  Each and every child 

has shown great progress and we were absolutely thrilled to see what they have all achieved. I am immensely proud of 

them all 😊  

 

Our end of year show was a real highlight – I am sure you will agree that the children performed amazingly!  The 

dancing was particularly fantastic 😊 …especially the encore where the entire audience got up to do the YMCA!  What a 

fantastic memory! 

 

The Leavers’ Service this week was wonderful with not a dry eye in the house.  It was a lovely, poignant way for the Year 

6 children to say goodbye to their Primary School days!  Thank you everybody for attending!  

 

The Enterprise Summer Fair was a huge success!  We raised enough money for a yummy McDonalds treat and then we 

were able to donate to two important charities. We have donated £125 to COMPASSION for our sponsored child 

‘Hamza’ who lives in Tanzania.  We have also sent £205 to St. Catherine’s Hospice to support the amazing work they do! 

 

We have also said a big goodbye to our Reception buddies this week.  We have exchanged gifts and shared a little 

picnic on the field.  The children wish their Reception buddies a fantastic time as they move into Year One in September 

😊 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             Miss Morris 😊  



  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

The amazing cast of 

‘Popstar for a day!” 

Audience participation for 

the YMCA 😊 

A goodbye picnic with our 

Reception buddies. 

Our highly successful 

Enterprise Summer Fair! 


